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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Preparation for Christmas is really in full swing now! It was great to see so many of you at 
the Christmas Bazaar on Saturday. From the school’s point of view, it was great to have the 
buzz of so many people in school and see so many smiling faces. Thank you to everyone 
who helped with the bazaar as without so many willing helpers it would never have 
happened and the additional funds raised really do help us to give the children those added 
extras. 
 
The elves have also made an appearance in school yesterday conjuring up mischief! The 
Year R children have a grotto where they are decorating trees and wrapping up presents. 
Forest School and After School Club have also been very busy with Christmas craft 
activities. 
 

 
 
Rehearsals are in full swing for the Christmas productions and all ticket allocations will be 
sent out next week. If you have forgotten to request tickets please do so as soon as possible 
 
Kind Regards  

 
 
 

Tina Lagdon  
Head Teacher  
 
 
Sharing Time 
 
This term sharing time is Wednesday 7th December at 2.40pm for all year groups. Please 
access school via your usual door. 
 
Christmas Party Day 
 
Christmas party day is on Thursday 15th December. All year groups will be having party food 
mid-morning and then games will be played throughout the day. Please sign up on the party 
food list in each classroom. This year we have decided to limit the amount of food we are 
asking for as the children still have their normal school dinner therefore they do not need lots 
of extra food as well. 
 
Year 2 to attend BJS Christmas Service 
 
Year 2 have been invited to attend the BJS Christmas service at St Peters’ Church on 
Thursday 15th December. The children will walk to the church in the afternoon then will 
return to school for normal pick up time. 
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Lunchtime Supervisor 
 
We require a lunchtime supervisor from January 4th 2022 working 12 noon until 1pm. This 
will be to support a child during the lunchtime session. If you are interested in this position 
and would like further information please ring the school office. In addition to this we are 
looking for a lunchtime supervisor who can cover when there is sickness or a need for 
additional cover. Again, please contact the school office if you are interested in this position. 
 
Flu Immunisations 
 
The school nursing team will be in school on Monday 5th December to give flu vaccinations 
to all the children whose parents have given permission online.  Please note that only 
children whose parent/carers have given consent in advance will be vaccinated and no 
verbal consents will be accepted on the day.  A second offer will be made after the session 
for children to be vaccinated via a clinic appointment. 
 
Extended Services  
 
Please can we kindly ask that anyone with outstanding invoices for Term 2 to settle these as 
soon as possible. Invoices for Term 3 will be uploaded on sQuid on 12th December. Please 
contact the school office if you would like to make a booking.   
 
Special Christmas Breakfast Club Sessions  
 
The children all had a lovely time at the Special Christmas Breakfast Club this morning with 
Mrs Shaw and Mrs Fenning. There are still spaces available on Friday 9th December if your 
child would like to join.   

 
 
The children will have a choice of cereals, Christmas shaped toast and yummy cinnamon 
swirls.  Your child is also welcome to bring their favourite Christmas teddy or doll to join them!   
 
National Online Safety  
 
We would like to remind you that the National Online Safety website has lots of posters and 
help guides for all the online platforms, as well as quick helpful video guides to help with some 
top tips for online safety for younger children in KS1. As well as the website you can download 
an app from the Apple/Android Stores. As a member, school and our parents have free access 
to the site and all the resources, below is the link for you to register with National Online Safety:  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school.  
 
This week we have attached a guide about “Mental Health “ 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school
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Christmas Jumper Day Friday 16th December - Save The Children. 
Christmas jumpers can be worn on Friday 16th December. We are doing this to show support 
for Save the Children but we recognise that these are tough times and it is totally fine if you 
can’t donate anything. You do not need to buy a brand-new jumper, you could swap with 
friends, visit the Save the Children online shop, visit a charity shop or even make your own 
jumper! Take a look at:  https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-
day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity 

  DIY CHRISTMAS JUMPER IDEAS 

• Snowy Jumper  
Stick cotton wool onto your old jumper and place it all around to create a snowy effect. Why 
not bunch up some cotton balls and add orange felt to create a snowman too? 

• Christmas Tree Jumper  
Cut out a triangle out of green felt or card to make the tree top. Then cut out a smaller brown 
rectangle for the stump and stick it below the triangle. It's as easy as that! Or go the whole 
hog and hang some real baubles from your tree! 
 

• TINSEL JUMPER 
You can never have too much tinsel... or maybe you actually do have too much and need to 
use it up! Wrap a few pieces around a green jumper and stick it on with fabric glue. You can 
even stick on some coloured felt circles, cotton balls or pom-poms to make baubles for an 
ultra-festive jumper.  

• Snowman Jumper  
This is a really simple but effective design. Do you have a plain white jumper which is a little 
old and worn out? Add an orange triangle for a carrot nose and black spots or buttons for 
eyes and mouth and you have a cute and festive snowman jumper! 
 

• Christmas Gift Jumper  
Tie a huge ribbon around your waist and turn yourself into a Christmas present! You can 
even stick some Christmas wrapping bows to the front of your jumper and add a little name 
tag. Why not finish off the look by wearing a little bow on your head? 
 

• Festive Message Jumper  

You might be struggling with the crafty side of upcycling but a dab hand at drawing or art. 
Take a plain-coloured jumper and simply use fabric pens to write a festive message or 
draw festive art directly on to the jumper.  This will be a jumper that’s personal to you - 
the essence of upcycling! 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity
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Next Week  
 

Monday  Dodgeball 3 pm until 4.15 pm  
 

Tuesday  Football Club until 4 pm (please make sure your child 
has a change of clothes and appropriate according to 
the weather.  
 
Strings Tuition – The children will be playing a couple of 
pieces and parents/carers are welcome to come and 
watch.  Please arrive for 11.10 am. It will last no more 
than 10/15 minutes.  

Wednesday  Sharing Time for all Year Groups – 2.40 pm (Please access 
school via your child’s usual classroom door.  

Friday  Special Christmas Breakfast Club (please contact the 
school office if you would like to book a place).  
 
Sharing Assembly (Your child will bring home a letter if 
they are sharing) 
 

 
 
 

PTFA NEWS    

 
Please find attached our flyer for this week. 
 
   


